



1. This is the _____ building in the city.
A. modern B. more modern C. most modern D. moderner
2. My brother likes watching _____. He wants to know what happens today.
A. the news B. cartoons C. films D. movie
3. "Which _____ is the film on?" - "It's on Channel 3."
A. programme B. channel C. character D. type
4. This book is mine. _____ is on the table.
A. You B. Your C. Yours D. theirs
5. future / robots / able / do / many / thing / like / humans
A. In the future, robots will be able to do many things like humans.
B. In the future, robots will able to do many things like humans
C. In the future, robots are able to do many things like humans.
D. In the future, robots able doing many things like humans.
6. robots / able / guard / houses / when / we / be / away
A. Robots will be able to guard our houses when we are away.
B. Robots are able to guard our houses when we are away.
C. Robots be able to guard our houses when we be away.
D. Robots will able guard our houses when we are away.
7. He started his _____ when he was 20 years old.
A. Congratulation B. athlete C. achievement D. career
8. a. Divers climb down into deep caves that have got water in them.
b. Cave diving is a very dangerous underwater activity.
c. They dive into the water and swim through the caves.
d. The caves are very dark and divers wear a strong light on their heads.
A. a-b-c-d B. b-a-d-c C. a-c-b-d D. a-c-d-b
9. a. My last Sports Day occurred on the 8th of September in 2016.
b. Moreover, parents were invited to watch their children playing.
c. On that day, the school was beautifully decorated.
d. The children used balls, hoops, skipping-ropes and bags in the competition.
A. a-b-c-d B. a-c-d-b C. a-d-c-b D. a-b-d-c
10. Manchester is famous _____ its football teams.
A. In B. with C. for D. as
11. When _____ she _____ the report?
A. do/ finish B. did/ finished C. did/ finish D. didn't/ finished
12. Disney Channel is one of the most _____ channels _____ children.
A. Good – for B. exciting – of C. popular – in D. popular - for
13. Gustave Eiffel was well-known for _____ Eiffel tower.

- A. Design B. designing C. to design D. designed

14. They'd like to buy a ____ robot because it might help them do the housework or fix appliances.

- A. Industry B. wireless C. technology D. hi-tech

Read the following sign or notice and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.



15.

- A. You can make noise here. B. You can't use the phone here.
C. This area is for calling D. You can use a desk phone here.



16.

- A. You can use this door anytime you want B. This door is only for emergencies
C. Everyone should use this door D. The door is locked

17. My sister can swim well. She can't play badminton.

- A. My sister can swim well so she can't play badminton.
B. My sister can swim well but she can't play badminton.
C. My sister can both swim well and play badminton.
D. My sister can swim well and play badminton.

18. Mai didn't understand the lesson. She couldn't do the homework.

- A. Mai didn't understand the lesson but she couldn't do the homework.
B. Mai didn't understand the lesson because she couldn't do the homework.
C. Mai didn't understand the lesson so she couldn't do the homework.
D. Mai didn't understand the lesson but she couldn't do the homework.

Read the passage and choose correct answer

Are you tired (19) _____ the color or pattern of your walls? In a smart home, you won't have to (20) _____ them. The walls will actually be digital screens, like computer or TV screens. A computer network will link these walls with (21) _____ else in your house. Called "ambient intelligence," this computer "brain" will control your entire house. It will also adapt to your (22) _____. Your house will learn about your likes and dislikes. It will then use that knowledge to control the environment. For example, it will set the heat in the house to your (23) _____ temperature. It will also darken the windows at night and lighten them when it's (24) _____ to wake up.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|---------------|---------------|----------------|
| 19. A. with | B. of | C. in | D. by |
| 20. A. build | B. cover | C. pull | D. repaint |
| 21. A. thing | B. everything | C. anything | D. nothing |
| 22. A. preferring | B. preferable | C. preferably | D. preferences |

- | | | | |
|-----------------|---------------------|-----------|------------|
| 23. A. favorite | B. terrible | C. high | D. clearly |
| 24. A. occasion | B. way | C. time | D. order |
| 25. A. the | B. X (không mạo từ) | C. an | D. a |
| 26. A. Follow | B. Adapt | C. Ignore | D. Watch |

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions from 31 to 36.

A robot cannot think or do things alone. People use a computer to control it. Today, robots are becoming useful in our lives. They can help us to save a lot of time and work. A robot can do the same work for 24 hours, and yet, it does not complain or get tired. In the US, people use robots as security guards in some important places. These robots can listen for certain noises and send signals for help if there's trouble or danger. In Japan, people use robots in factories to build cars. In the future, scientists will design many types of intelligent robots. Their robots will help us to do many more complicated things. However, some people do not like robots. They fear that one day robots will be too powerful.

27. What is the main idea of the passage?
- A. Robots are dangerous and should not be used. B. Robots are becoming useful in our daily lives.
C. Only Japan and the US use robots. D. Robots can only be used in factories.
28. Which word is CLOSEST in meaning to "intelligent" in the passage?
- A. Smart B. Weak C. Useless D. boring
29. Which word is OPPOSITE in meaning to "powerful" in the passage?
- A. Strong B. Intelligent C. Weak D. Useful
30. Which of the following is NOT true according to the passage?
- A. Robots can work 24 hours without getting tired.
B. Some people fear robots will become too powerful.
C. All robots can think and act on their own.
D. Scientists will design more intelligent robots in the future.
31. How are robots used in the US?
- A. As security guards in important places. B. To build cars in factories.
C. To teach students in schools. D. To cook food in restaurants.
32. Why do some people dislike robots?
- A. Because robots are too expensive. B. Because they think robots will become too powerful.
C. Because robots cannot work for long hours. D. Because robots are only used in Japan.
33. Da Nang/ attract/ lots/ tourists/ its beauty.
- A. Da Nang attracts lots of tourists because its beauty.
B. Da Nang attracts lots of tourists but its beauty
C. Da Nang attracts lots of tourists because of its beauty.
D. Da Nang attract lots of tourists because its beauty.
34. My mother/ prepare/ food/ my birthday party/ next week.
- A. My mother is preparing food for my birthday party next week.
B. My mother will prepare food for my birthday party next week.
C. My mother prepared food for my birthday party next week.
D. My mother would prepare food for my birthday party next week.

Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one.

35. It's not good for you to stay up late and play games until midnight.

You _____

36. The other people in the team are much younger than Alice.

Alice is _____

37. Mount Everest is _____ mountain in the world. (high)

Rearrange the words to make correct sentences.

38. printer./ things/ can/ cool/ You/ a/ with/ lots/ print/ of/ 3D

Give the correct form of the words in brackets.

39. Television helps us to get a lot of _____. (INFORM)

40. This robot is very _____. It can do many things. (USE)